
 

  

 
 
December 06, 2022 
 
To 
BSE Limited  
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051 
 

Scrip Code: 509675 Scrip Symbol: HIL 
 
 
Sub: News Paper publication for IEPF notice to shareholders 
Ref: Intimation under regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(the “Regulations”) Please find attached copy of the newspaper clipping published on December 6, 
2022 in Business Standard (English) and in Surya (Telugu) for IEPF Notice to Shareholders with regard 
to transfer of shares pertaining to FY 2015-16 to Investor Education Protection Fund.  
 
Kindly take the same on record and disseminate on your website. 
 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For HIL Limited 
 
 
 
Mahesh Thakar 
Company Secretary & Head Legal 
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